Lenox Environmental Committee

Minutes of meeting: November 6, 2017
Present: Eric Federer, Susan May, Carolyn Butler, Dave Rimmler

October LEC meeting minutes were corrected to have the file name read 10-6-17 instead of 9-2-17.
CB made a motion, seconded by DR, to approve corrected minutes. The minutes were approved.

SW’s niece wants to do a sustainability study for- Lenox w1th her class. SW was unable to attend this
meeting so will discuss next month.

SM reported that the Electric Vehicle Event on 10-7-17 was a success. There were five electric
vehicles at Shakespeare & Company’s campus after the town’s 250th Anniversary Parade, three
vehicles for display and two for test drives. A variety of electric-assist bicycles were also taken for
test drives.

EF said that Peter Hoffman asked if we wanted to collaborate on recycling for the Taste of Lee and
Apple Squeeze next year. EF will talk to Kameran Spaulding at COC and Peter. DR will also speak

with Bill Gopp of DPU.
No solar update was available.

EF distributed copies of his letter of resignation as Chairman of LEC. Elections will be held at the
December meeting.

CB, HW and DR will begin wark on updating the LEC page on the town website because it is
outdated. The first newsletter could be a recap of what the LEC has accomplished.



